
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
RELEASE DATE:   FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, 2014 

 
RUN THROUGH DATE:  WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 2014 
 
FROM:    MCKINLEYVILLE COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 
     GREG ORSINI, GENERAL MANAGER 

(707) 839-3251 
 

SUBJECT:    NOTICE OF MEETING 
 
McKinleyville, CA – There will be a joint Special meeting of the McKinleyville Community 
Services District (MCSD) Board of Directors and the McKinleyville Municipal Advisory 
Committee (MMAC) on Wednesday, September 24, 2014.  The meeting will be held at 
Azalea Hall (1620 Pickett Road, McKinleyville) at 5:00 pm.  The meeting will be related to the 
Central Avenue corridor safety project.  An MCSD agenda will be posted on Friday, 
September 19, 2014. 
 
The Regularly scheduled meeting of the MCSD Board of Directors on Wednesday, October 
1, 2014 has been cancelled.  The next regularly scheduled meeting of the MCSD Board of 
Directors will be held on Wednesday, November 5, 2014 at 7:00 pm in Azalea Hall (1656 
Sutter Road.)  Please call 839-3251 if you have any questions. 
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